
 

 ​DAW ELEMENTARY  
RESET/RESTART PLAN 
SAFETY PRECAUTIONS 

 

1. All students grades 4-7 will enter the main door and must have a face covering. 
Students can begin entering the building at 8:00am. At 8:20am students will begin 
heading to their homeroom.  The tardy bell rings at 8:30am. 

2. Students eating breakfast will head to the cafeteria​ upon arrival. T​hose not eating 
will be directed to the library ​until we dismiss them for homeroom. 

3. Face coverings will be required at the bus stop and on the bus both before and 
after school. 

4. There will no longer be a bus stop at Garfield Elementary in the morning or the 
afternoon to help ensure student safety. There will be a new stop created at the 
corner of Aten and Commerce. 

5. Each grade level team will develop a restroom schedule that limits the amount of 
students in the restroom at one time. Handwashing visuals and floor directional visuals 
will be in place to serve as reminders to help students, especially with social distancing.  

6. There will be no drinking from the fountains.  Hands free water bottle fillers have been 
installed on each floor. ​Students will need to bring their own water bottle.  Please 
make sure his/her name is on the bottle.  

      5.  Students will be eating lunch in multiple locations to ensure social distancing​.   
           Meals will be delivered to the rooms.  Lunch will be the traditional 30 minutes. 
      6.  Dismissal will be as follows: ​Bus riders will be dismissed at roughly 2:40pm through  

 the main doors. Walkers and pick ups will be dismissed following the exit of the  
busses. Both 5th and 6th grades will be dismissed through the doors located on 
the First Christian Church side of the building, grades 4th and 7th will be 
dismissed from the doors on the gym side of the building.  It is extremely 
important to leave Center Street empty before the busses arrive.  
 



      ​7.  Cleaning supplies will be throughout the building, with maintenance staff sanitizing areas  
           throughout the building the entire day.​ ​Heavy duty cleaning will be done daily  
           after dismissal. 
      8.  Students will be following their traditional schedules throughout the day.  
      9.  Teachers will be integrating technology daily, so as to help prepare students in case 
           we must move to remote learning. Additionally, all students will have access to Progress 

Book so that parents/guardians will be able to access students progress and grades.  
    10. ​ All students must wear a face covering. Students will be provided with a  
           lanyard to help hold their masks.​ Plastic dividers may be placed on  
           desks and tables as an added measure of safety.  
    11.  There will be ​NO ​Open House.  ​However, school supplies will be provided to all  
           students the first week of school. This includes a clear bookbag. 
    ​12. 4th grade orientation will be held on Monday, August 24th. Students whose last name 

starts with letters A-K will be reporting to the Daw cafeteria at 5:00pm with open 
house ending at 5:45pm. Students whose last name starts with letters L-Z will report  
to the cafeteria  at 6:00pm. Masks will be required by all in attendance. This will be for  
fourth grade students and their parents/guardians only. We will also practice social 
distancing.  

 
 
 
 

 
Yours in Education,  
 
 
Rick Prescott  
Principal of Daw Elementary  
 

 
 
 
 


